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PROGRESS  OF  REPAIR  AND  RESTORATION  WORKS  AT  THE  STATE
INSTITUTION  “PLANT  PROTECTION  AND  AGRICULTURAL
CHEMICALIZATION”,  B.  GAFUROV  DISTRICT,  SUGHD  REGION

The  State  Institution  “Agriculture  Entrepreneurship
Development”  annually  takes  the  necessary  measures  to
implement  the  “Strengthening  Resilience  of  the  Agriculture
Sector  Project”  and  constantly  works  to  develop  the
agricultural  sector.

With the Government of the Republic of Tajikistan support, the
State Institution “Agriculture Entrepreneurship Development”
has begun a major renovation of the State Institution “Plant
Protection and Agriculture Chemicalization” building in the
Sughd region B. Gafurov district as part of the “Strengthening
Resilience of the Agriculture Sector Project”.

The building of the State Institution “Plant Protection and
Agriculture  Chemicalization”  has  been  in  operation  since
Soviet times (since 1985) and contributes to the agricultural
crops’ protection in the region.

As this building has been in need of major repairs for many
years,  the  State  Institution  “Agriculture  Entrepreneurship
Development” began renovation work in September this year.
Within the project, the building will be repainted, the walls
leveled, the interior, the floors and ceilings refinished, the
doors and windows will be replaced with high-quality ones.

The  building  entrance,  small  electrical  appliances  and
chandeliers will be completely replaced and renovated as well
with quality and modern design.

Repair  and  restoration  work  is  currently  underway  inside,
outside and on the roof. Every detail is being considered
during the renovation to ensure the long-term operation of the
building  and  high-quality  completion  within  the  specified
timeframe.



During the renovation, the Institution engineers, social and
environmental specialists provided the workers involved in the
work with detailed information on the environmental management
plan,  ecology  impact  assessment  results,  compliance  with
sanitary  and  hygienic  standards,  safety  precautions,  the
requirements  and  standards  of  the  Republic  of  Tajikistan
current legislation and the World Bank, the grievance redress
mechanism and compliance with other applicable laws.



 


